
From: Lynne Adamson
To:
Subject: LGOIMA - Stuart Street Median Strip replanting
Date: Wednesday, 24 April 2019 02:25:00 p.m.

Dear 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request
 
Thank you for your email dated 9 April 2019 regarding information on the Stuart
St median strip replanting.
 
Your request has been considered under the Official Information and Meetings Act
(1987) and the following response is provided:
 

1. How much it costs?
The contract was $541,000.00
 

2. Who is carrying out the work?
Fulton Hogan
 

3. The supplier of the materials used, particularly of the paving materials used and
the plants.
Fulton Hogan provided the paving materials and Nichols supplied and installed
the planting on behalf of Fulton Hogan.
 

4. Do you have a list of plant varieties used? 
Carex Testacea
Phormium cookianum ‘emerald green’
Chionochloa rubra
Pseudopanex ferox
Cordyline australis
 

5. If you can find the relevant DCC resolution authorising the work and the
expenditure, that would be of interest too.
There is no resolution authorising the work as it was funded out of the minor
improvement budget which was approved as part of the 10 year plan.

 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 

 
Lynne Adamson
Governance Support Officer

 
 
 

 




